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ANEFCO,' Incorporated
ATTN: Mr. John D. Murphy
P. O. Box 433
Ridgefield, CT 06877

Dear Mr. Murphy:

This refers to Certificate of Compliance No. 9074 for the Model No. AP-100
which has an expiration date of May 31, 1994.

To ensure continued use of the package, you should submit an application for
renewal of the certificate at least 30 days prior to the expiration date. The
sections on operating prc:edures, acceptance tests, and maintenance programs
should be reviewed to assure they are complete and current. If revisions are ,

necessary, the revised sections should be. submitted with the application for
renewal. Note that the certificate of compliance may be conditioned to
specifically cite the operating procedures, acceptance testing and maintenance
programs.

This notice of expiration should not be construed that such notice will be
provided in the future. Also, please let us know if you do not intend to
request renewal of the certificate.

Sincerely,
Original Si ned by5
Cass E. Chappell

Cass R. Chappell, Section Leader
Cask Certification Section
Storage and Transport Systems Branch
Division of Industrial and

Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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